
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to our Y1 Parent Event for our 
History Topic on Toys, on Wednesday 18th September 9—
9.30am. 

The event will be held in Ladybirds and Butterflies class-
rooms, we are asking that you bring in a questionnaire about 
your favourite toys when you were a child, so we can collate 
information for our history enquiry. 

If you also have some examples of toys that you may have 
played with when you were younger, we would love you to 
bring them in. Don’t worry, they will return home straight 
away with you.  

There will be an activity to complete alongside your child 
about old and new toys, and a chance to explore your child's 
yr 1 classroom.   

 

We hope you can join us. 

 

Kind regards, 

                          

The Year One teaching team.   



 

Please can you answer a few questions to help to help us learn 
about toys from the past.  We would love parents and grandpar-
ents to help us with our class enquiry! 

 

What was your favourite toy when you were little? 

 

 

Why did you like it? 

 

 

Approximately what year was it given to you? 

 

Do you still have it now? 

 

Can you draw or find a picture of it to share with our class? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love from year one, Butterflies and Ladybirds. 

Please return on Wednesday 18th September, thank you! 

Historical research step 3 make sense of ideas and process the information . 


